
From: Jeffrey Delapena
To: Matt Disbrow
Cc: wisnerdan; Bart Catching; Jose Alvarez; Oliver Orjiako
Subject: RE: Additional submission for Planning Commission hearing on 11/7
Date: Wednesday, October 30, 2024 8:45:00 AM
Attachments: WSUV ltr of support for 5616 NE Salmon Creek St. designate R-12 signed.pdf

Good day, Matt,
 
Thank you for submitting these additional items for consideration, for rezoning
designation of a portion of parcel #196158000.
 
I am forwarding these to members of Staff and will enter your comments into the
Comprehensive Plan Index of Record. They will also be sent to the Planning Commission
prior to the 11/7 Hearing.
 
Regards,
Jeff Delapena
 
From: Matt Disbrow <matt@vpropdev.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2024 8:32 AM
To: Jeffrey Delapena <Jeffrey.Delapena@clark.wa.gov>
Cc: wisnerdan <wisnerdan@gmail.com>
Subject: Additional submission for Planning Commission hearing on 11/7

 
 
EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 

Good Morning Jeff,
 
In addition to my previous email submitted to the record regarding property
identification number 196158000 (address 5616 NE Salmon Creek St. Vancouver WA
98686) I'd like to also submit the attached letter from Washington State University
Vancouver in support of our request to consider R-12 / OR-15 zoning for a portion of the
property.   

 

Best regards, 
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Matt Disbrow 

 
 
 

 




